
M.A.T.R. CUSTOMER
NOTICE

HYDRANT FLUSHING
THE MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY

OF THE TOWNSHIP OF
ROBINSON WILL BE FLUSHING
OUR DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM
MONDAY THRU FRIDAY,
DURING THESE MONTHS

FROM
October 15TH TO December

6TH 2024
DURING THIS PERIOD THE
AUTHORITY STRONGLY
CAUTIONS CUSTOMERS

THERE MAY BE
DISCOLORATION OF THE

WATER. WE SUGGEST YOU
SAMPLE THE WATER BEFORE
DRAWING LARGE QUANTITIES.
(SHOWERING, LAUNDRY, POOL

FILLING, ETC.)
Dates May be adjusted due

to
Weather &/or Emergencies

For more information for
street listings please visit our

website
www.robinsonwater.com


